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City park repaving efforts progress to town locations 

  
O‘AHU – The third round of parking lot and roadway repaving in your City parks is 
scheduled to begin next week. This particular effort will start at Petrie Community 
Park in Kaimukī, then progress to the canal-side of Wai‘alae Beach park in Kāhala 
before finishing at Kīlauea District Park. All work is expected to be finished by the 
end of February 2022. The below timetable details the work scheduled, including the 
parking lot closures and cost of the particular project. 
 

 
 

The $195,150 contract for this round of repaving was awarded to O‘ahu Sealcoating 
and Paving.  
 
Each of the parking lots will be closed at their entrance/exit while work is being con-
ducted. If work is completed earlier than scheduled public access will be restored at 
that time. However, the work schedule is dependent on weather conditions. 
 
The repaving work includes removal of old asphalt and installation of a new layer 
(cold planning) and restriping stall lines.  
 
We appreciate the patience and understanding of park users and the surrounding 
neighborhoods as these parking lots are closed for renovation. 
 
 
 
If you need an auxiliary aid/service, other accommodations due to a disability, or an 
interpreter for a language other than English in reference to this announcement, 
please contact the Honolulu Department of Parks and Recreation at (808) 768-3003 
on weekdays from 7:45 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. or email parks@honolulu.gov  
 

PARK LOCATION Petrie Community 
Park 

Wai‘alae Beach 
Park 

Kīlauea District 
Park 

SCHEDULED CLOSURE Feb. 7 – Feb. 8 Feb. 7 – Feb. 12 Feb. 14 – Feb. 25 

WORK COST $17,500 $61,350 $116,300 

mailto:parks@honolulu.gov


 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


